
Voters in Precincts # 4 & 5 will use the Phillips School as their polling location and 
will enter here, via the Senior Center entrance at 31 Marshall Street.  Voters must 
park on Marshall Street or Spring Street.  This same door will be used by voters to 

exit the polling location. 
 

Please be aware of and respectful of all staff and visitors at the Senior Center and 
follow all signage for voters. 

 

 


